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All These Things for God's Glory

BCV alumnus Ashleigh Bragg recently competed in the Miss Mississippi USA Pag-
eant. She launched into this journey with her best friend who she met at Hinds Community 
College. While she did not place, she said that it was an amazing experience-one she 
plans to pursue next year with the value of new knowledge and confidence. 

Today Ashleigh is grateful for The Baptist Children’s Village and her Houseparents in 
particular, who made a profound impact on her. She explains, however, there was a time, 
“the devil made me feel ashamed of my time at The Baptist Children’s Village.” The Lord 
used her friend to challenge her to think about all the benefits she enjoyed as a result of 
her time at the BCV. As she reflected on that season of her life, she recalled many bless-
ings, not the least of which was the passion for God that she saw in her Houseparents. It 
was through those relationships she learned two important things–that she is God’s trea-
sured daughter, and what it means to put Him first. She acknowledges that she came 
to The Village broken but she is now confident that God called her by name and gave 

“Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, 
the Father of mercies and God of all comfort, who com-

forts us in all our affliction, so that we may 
be able to comfort those who are in any affliction, 

with the comfort with which we ourselves are 
comforted by God.” 

2 Corinthians 1:3-4



her new life. She wants to pursue everything 
God has for her. 

Entering the pageant was one example 
of her obedience. At a recent event, Ashleigh 
shared with staff and residents, “Don’t be 
afraid of change. Step out of your comfort 
zone to pursue your dreams.” She explained 
that she has had to overcome great fear to 
reach her goals. While she does not know all 
the reasons why God allowed her to pursue 
the pageant, (especially since she did not 
win) she does believe that she is created 
to be His disciple and that He orchestrated 
all the details of her journey. Through this 
experience she says both her faith and her 
confidence grew. 

 Through this new platform she now has 
a passion to tell her story hoping it will impact 
others. “I am using all these things (life expe-
riences) for God’s glory.”

Like Ashleigh, a young lady who current-
ly lives at the BCV has been profoundly af-
fected by Village staff saying, “I am more than 
thankful for The Baptist Children’s Village who 
took me into their care, and are raising me to 
be a follower of Christ and know what a family 
truly is.”

This BCV sister shares Ashleigh’s pas-
sion to make a difference for others by shar-
ing her story. She writes in a local newspaper 
that after hearing the testimony at her school 
of a Columbine survivor, and reflecting on her 

own challenges, 
she determined 
then to share her 
story at church and 
was encouraged to 
pursue other simi-
lar opportunities. 

How exciting 
to see Him using 
these young la-
dies to help take 
the Good News 
of Jesus Christ 
to children and families. We celebrate God's 
work in their lives and in the lives of other BCV 
children.

Wanda Bricker was only 
21 and fresh out of college 
when she had her first taste 
of houseparenting at The 
Baptist Children’s Village. 
She was approached by 
former Executive Director 
Paul Nunnery to help with a 
special child who was sick 

at the time. Wanda says, “I just fell in love with it while I was there.” 
Today Wanda is in her second season of service as a BCV Houseparent 
Missionary so we had a few questions for her about her then and now 
experiences. Here are some of her thoughts: 

I fell in love with the kids. I loved what I was doing. . . . I kind of 
felt like I could identify with the children who were there because 
I had lost a parent when I was an infant. I had also gone through 
having a stepmom who was very good to me. She took very good 
care of me but she still was not my mom. So I thought I could kind 
of relate to a houseparent not being the mom but still providing 
care. And I was young enough that I could still kind of remember 
what my childhood was like and the things that I liked to do when I 
was a kid, and how I wanted to be treated when I was a kid.

So I got there and fell in love with it. Stayed for a long long long 
time. I met Bill during that time. I had some of the kids I had been 
working with in my wedding. I thought that was really cool. Then 
Bill joined the staff and I went from a single housemom to a cou-

ple and that was a lot of fun too. Several years later we felt like 
God was calling us to Texas. We really really prayed about that. 
Soon after we got there we realized that’s where God wanted us to 
be for that season. We went through some wonderful experiences 
in Texas and some very trying experiences in Texas and we felt 
like God said it is time to go back to Mississippi. 

While in Mississippi recovering from surgery Bill and Wanda made 
the decision to move back to his family home place. Bill had retired 
but Wanda felt God was calling her back to The BCV. After talking with 
Executive Director Sean Milner she returned to the houseparenting 
role that she loves. This time the role was to serve in a floating relief 
capacity, giving other Houseparents a needed respite.  “It is so much 
fun working with Chistian Houseparents, with Christian Support Staff. 
I just love having that support.” She explains that her job now is to 
help a couple who is struggling or who is new or who just needs some 
time away with family. Floating houseparents allow a time of rest for 
those who are tired or sick. This unique Houseparent Missionary helps 
others who are called to this work avoid burnout and continue longer 
in the work.

The long hours and the teaching are worth it. I have learned that 
what we do is a blessing. We do help children. We do what our 
mission statement says we do. We never quit because God’s love 
for us never quits. God just expects me to do my best to love them 
unconditionally and to help rear them the way God wants me to 
rear them.

Staff Spotlight Wanda Bricker

All These Things for God's Glory Continued



Enriching and Equipping Event

BCV campus staff and children from 
across the state came together for some 
fellowship and Bible study. Morrison Heights 
Baptist Church staff and volunteers provided 
lunch, praise and worship and activities for 
children and teens. Former Houseparent Troy 
Carter introduced guest alumnus Ashleigh 
Bragg who spent the day with her Village 

family offering a few encouraging words and 
presenting door prizes. BCV ministry pastor 
led a Bible study for adults. A good time was 
had by all. Our Morrison Heights partners 
were critical to the success of this important 
day and we are grateful for their investment in 
our children and our staff.



The Baptist Children’s Village has a special 
group of heroes who work on the front 
line listening to heartaches, encouraging 
the frustrated, consoling the lonely and 
frightened, guiding, teaching, disciplining, 
and so much more. These Houseparent 
Missionaries make sacrifices to live in cot-
tages with children from a variety of back-
grounds. Perhaps you have wondered what 
a day looks like on the BCV mission field. 
We thought we would give you a glimpse. 
We asked our staff to capture each other 
in their daily tasks. Turns out, their days 
look a lot like many of your days, with the 
exceptions of a few more children, a few 
more meetings and a few more tours. As 
you peruse this gallery, maybe you think 
you might be interested in being a part of 
this mission work. If so, contact HR Direc-
tor Karen Rikard at krikard@bcvms.com or 
visit bcvms.com/become-houseparent to 
get more information.

A Day in the Life of a BCV Houseparent





BCV TRIBUTE GIFTS
Throughout the year, families memorialize and honor family members and special friends with a gift to The Baptist Children’s Village. Small groups honor teachers 
and the special people in their lives. For each tribute gift received, the donor receives an acknowledgement letter and receipt. A personal letter is sent to the 
honoree informing them of the gift given in their honor. Family members are informed of a gift given in memory of their loved one. The BCV is herein publishing the 
list of honorees and donors recently received. We are grateful to the many thoughtful donors who pay tribute to the special people in their lives. 

You can visit baptistchildrensvillage.com/give or use the enclosed envelope to give a gift of honor or memory for your loved one(s) to The Baptist Children’s Village.

January 16, 2023 through April 15, 2023

In Honor of
Mrs. Joan Agent

Jean Jones

Mrs. Rita Bearden
Nancy Harmon

Jimmy and Shirley Berry
Jerry and Mary Helms

Dr. and Mrs. Don Boone
Mr. and Mrs. Billie J. Lofton

Cecelia Brister
Keith and Wanda Lott

Sophie Buyer
Joyce Keskey

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Cade
Maxie C. Foster

Lynwood and Beverly Carr
Miss Mattie Rials

Reed and Adelia Eiland
Mr. and Mrs. Allan E. Rankin

Kassidy Gautier
Dr. Milton B. Baxter, Sr.

Mrs. Alice Grisham
Mrs. Glenna Pearson

Mary Kathryn Hagood
Rock Bluff BC

Dianne Henderson
Rhonda Bryant

Ronnie Hood
Mr. and Mrs. Eddie Wilemon

Brian and Emily Jernigan
Mr. and Mrs. Allan E. Rankin

Mr. Jimmy Wayne Kemp
Ms. Patricia Triplett

Emma N. Landry
Mr. and Mrs. Billie J. Lofton

George and Gwen May
Keith and Wanda Lott

Elizabeth Mott
J. D. and Lena Matta

Mrs. Willie Grace Myatt
Rhonda Bryant

Mrs. Maudine Nolen
Jean Jones

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Prather
Mrs. Celeste Hickman

Edna Purvis
Rock Bluff BC

Houston and Britney Rankin
Mr. and Mrs. Allan E. Rankin

John and Michelle Rankin
Mr. and Mrs. Allan E. Rankin

Paul and Aimee Rankin
Mr. and Mrs. Allan E. Rankin

Sherryll Reeves
Rock Bluff BC

Faye Richardson
Clavis and Mary Lou Thornton

Mrs. Nelda Risher
John and Anneliese Roby

Darby and Monica Scott
Percy and Hilda Peeler

Mrs. Jane Snow
Ms. Patricia Triplett

Mrs. Mary Ann Sones
Mr. and Mrs. Bennie Nutt

Mary Sullivan
Rhonda Bryant

Michael and Neddie Joye Tolleson
Mr. and Mrs. Allan E. Rankin

Mrs. Glenna Tumey
Jim and Dee Lindley

Kelly and Lynn Wilson
Ms. Beth Russo

Bro. and Mrs. Vann Windom
Jim and Dee Lindley

Mrs. Jean Claire Woodruff
Jean Jones

Mrs. Jean E. Woodruff
Jean Jones

Miss Sandra Yarbrough
Mr. Ron A. Yarbrough



In Memory of
Glenn Ables

Jim and Ree Rushing

Hollis Allen
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas C. Hill
Jim and Sarah Pilgrim

Ray Allen
Mrs. Eva Moree

Mr. Michael Alvarez
Arthur and Alicia Burnett

Paisley Amis
Clyde and Becky Valentine

Ed Aplin
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas C. Hill

Mr. Tom B. Bailey
James and Dorothy Crockett
William Gatewood
Ms. Mary Hairston

Rev. Billy Wayne Baker
Mrs. Rebecca Baker

Mr. George Barrentine
Mr. Wayne Colson
Kolola Springs BC

Patricia Batarseh
Dr. Christopher Bermudez
Sheri Ferguson
Kiley Lindow
Randy P. Roussel
Specialty Management Services of 
Ouachita
Zack and Kristin Stafford
Union HS Class of 1967

Lela Elizabeth Baucum
Ann and Brian Balusek
The Lester Baucum Family
Jean Bradley
Bryan and Mary Burt
David Freeman
Stacy Brooks
Mary Cille Gibbs and Family
Granville and Diane Freeman
Charlotte Griffin
Mary Ann Gunter
Chris and DeAnne Harris
Barbara Harrison
Ricky, Janean and Eli Harrison
The McCullough Family 
Will McMillan
Newton County Retired Teachers
Mary Carol Pace
Mrs. Brenda Parkes
The Gleaners SSC, FBC Newton
Paul and Mary Thibeau
Lynn, Leanne, and Jody Wagner
Yokefellas SSC, FBC Newton

Nellie Bean
Gary and Janet Honea

Mr. Charles Hugh Benton
Dianna Bullock
Tom Gladney
Marla Hardin
David Patton

Richard Blackwell
Pamela H. Stowell
David Hood

Virginia Boardman
Geroge and Charlotte Eagle

Mike Boggs
Ronnie and Bambi Smith

Jerry Bond
Ruth & Cheer SSC, 
   Juniper Grove BC

Phillip Boone
Rock Bluff BC

Wisey and Thomas Boone
Rock Bluff BC

Glenn Bowlin
Yokefellas SSC, FBC Newton

Douglas and Betty Bradshaw
Rock Bluff BC

Ronnie Bradshaw
Rock Bluff BC

Barbara Bramlitt
Mr. and Mrs. Don Evans

Col. Truitt D. Breazeale
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Porter

Mrs. Carol Brents
Eldon and Barbara Montague

Dan Brister
Tanya and Billy Moore

Bettye Brooke
Mr. and Mrs. Eddie Wilemon

Darin Brown
Dian and Eddie Wilemon

Dr. James Bryant
Rebekah White
Patricia Lankford
Webster Baptist Association

Dean Bumpas
Mrs. Helen Russom

Rachel Burleson
Jim and Ree Rushing

Paul and Thyra Burnam
Rock Bluff BC

Frankie Burton
Herman and Sharon Dungan

Mr. Mack A. Byrd, Sr.
Lance and Lana Wells and Boys

Elizabeth Caldwell
Mrs. Barbara Easterling

Al Cannon
Dianne Alford
Virginia Alford

Flozell Carter
Ms. Sandra Moberg Love

Robby Carter
Ms. Jo Anna Rivers

Sylvian Carver
Ms. Shirley M. Magee

Nellie Catlett
Rebekah SSC, Midway BC

Helen Cefalu
Ms. Patricia Triplett

Bradley Chambers
Dale and Elaine Haag

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest Childs, Jr.
Jean and Glynn Jones

Gene Cline
Jim and Ree Rushing

Peggy Clinton
Herbie Clearman

Naomi Stewart Cockerham
Allen and Paula Huff

Denise Mire Cole
Patricia Evans

Mrs. Arlene W. Collier
Susie and Howard Butler
Jack, Marguerite and Scott Rhodes 
and Family
Shirley Whiteside and Family

Cathy Jo Cook
Terry's Creek BC

Mrs. Gwen Cooper
Mrs. Sue Ellen Pinnix

Mr. Mervin Coxwell
Mr. and Mrs. James H. Huggins

Jeffrey Taylor Craghead
Mr. Phillip Price
Ken and Jane Wilkinson

Mr. Billy Crowe
Ms. Carol Smith

Pete Crum
Mrs. Linda Crum

James "Jimmy" Cunningham
Gail and Jimmy Bruton

Ms. Joyce McGraw Cupstid
A. Azilee Monroe and The Monroe 
Family

Robbienette Daughdrill
Ms. Joyce Hall

Mrs. Warrene W. Davis
Ms. Juanita D. Tolar

Ms. Mary Alice Davis
Mary W. Price

Wilma Davis
Eddie and Jane Woodruff

Ed Dewett, Sr.
Ronnie and Angie Cheek

Mrs. Ethel Dillon
Charles and Beverly Calcote
Franklin American Legion Auxiliary 
Unit 40
Mike and Janis Goff
Becky and Jim Nix
Percy and Hilda Peeler

Mrs. Linda Doler
Dr. and Mrs. Harold Ward

Hollis Duckworth
John and Jennifer Davis

John Marcus Dugan
Marcus and Nelia Anderson

Felix and Mae Dugas, Jr.
Mr. Felix J. Dugas, III

Mildred Dunn
Joyce Lambert
Loretta Pardue
South Crossroads BC

Susan Easterling
Rock Bluff BC

Kenneth and Betty Elam
Al and Cindy Ray

Norma Ellis
Pheba BC

Debbie Eubanks
Reece and Martha Douglas

Forrest Chad Evans
Ruth and James Ford
Danny and Mona Fountain
Cille Litchfield
Mr. and Mrs. K. Leon Parker
Myra Rayburn
Ken and Carol Simpson
Herb and Beverly Evans Stone
Lynda L. Street
Wesley Class

Charles "Bub" Evans
Iris Ash
Lee and Linda Gene Carter

Mr. Louis E. Fancher, Jr.
Mrs. Sandra F. Hurt

George Faulk
Rebekah White
Patricia Lankford

Mrs. Iva Claudette Shaw Faulk
Choctaw Baptist Association

Mrs. Pat Fioramonti
Ms. Patricia Triplett

Ms. Carol Floore
Ted and Nancy Skipper

Sara Jo Forrester
Pheba BC

Greg Fortenberry
Greg and Linda Wall

Milford Fortenberry
Mr. and Mrs. Victor Johnson

Ms. Louise Fortenberry
Celeste and Tommy Hickman

Ms. Sylvith Fortenberry
Lester Robertson Family

Mel Foster
Mr. and Mrs. Don Evans

Morri Furr
David and Kim Furr

Rainnie Furr
David and Kim Furr



BCV Tribute Gifts (continued)
Bill Gilder

Ms. Glenda Scarbrough

Mrs. JoAnn Ginn
Celeste and Tommy Hickman
Ladies SSC, Pocahontas BC
Mrs. Thelma H. Reed

Mamie Gray Glass
Ms. Bernice Krise

Gerald Godfrey
Ronnie and Susan Harrison

Mr. William Joe Goff
Adah Ocean Springs #49, Order of 
the Eastern Star
CAVSExtension Employees
Mr. Christopher Davis
Mrs. Frances Davis

Susan Goss
Frances Read

Mrs. Janice S. Goza
Alana and Ray Greer
Charles and Melissa Jordan
Danny and Rebecca Moon

Marsha Grava
Scot and Janice Baddley
David and Martha Busby
Mrs. Mary Alta Clark
Miss Mattie Rials
Mrs. Pat Robertson
Jim and Peggy Vinson
Pross and Jon Zimmerman

Linda Graves
Rhonda Crowley

Bro. John Gray
Ronnie and Susan Harrison

Jerry Green
Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy Wilkinson

Betty Shackelford Greer
Earl and Sandy Cox
Lelia R. Payne
Linda Treadwell

Callie Griffin
Tony and Susan Kinton

Mr. T.E. Griffin
Lynn and Debbie Gregg

Bruce Hagood
Rock Bluff BC

Ronnie Hallmark
Mr. and Mrs. Charles E. Owens

Mrs. Sandra K. Hambach
Joe and Patricia Maggio

Robert Morris Hamil
Danny and Deb Young

Elmer Hamilton
Dian and Eddie Wilemon

Bob Harris
Jimmie, Tommy and Grecian 
              Wade and Celeste

Joyce Harris
Allen and Laura Clark

William Russell "Will" Hartley
George and Laura Byrd

Nancy Harvey
Vivian Sessums

June Hatcher
Mrs. Shirley Hale

Mrs. Jimmie Sue Hatcher
Ms. Patricia Triplett

Joanne Hawkins
Jim and Ree Rushing

Mrs. Goldy Heair
Bradford Chapel BC

Jamie Hendrix
Mrs. Connie Hawkins

Mrs. Peggy Hennington
Mr. Marshall D. Hennington

Wayde Herring
Mr. and Mrs. David Roberts

Bobby Herrod
Larry and Sandi Oakes

Jo Ann Herrod
Charles and Estelle Owens

George Hill
Barbara Arrington
Linda Jackson
Sherrill Witt

Margie Hinson
Victor and Mary Simmons

Mr. Larry Holifield
Reece and Martha Douglas

Randy Holloway
Al and Cindy Ray

Wendy Champion Hood
Mr. and Mrs. Terry E. Champion

Bob Howard
Jim and Ree Rushing

Scott Humphreys
Jean and Glynn Jones

Junior and Evelyn Hutson
Rock Bluff BC

Mrs. Gayle Ireland
Kathy Cook and Family
Larry and Deborah Tarnabine

Barry Irons
Mr. Sam Nowell

Dr. Roscoe Ivy
Mrs. Edith M. Aldridge
Mrs. Barbara Easterling
Celeste and Tommy Hickman

Ed Jackson
Percy and Hilda Peeler

Mrs. Pat Jackson
Mr. John Campbell
Leroy and Sandra Peeples

Tim Jackson
Mrs. Pam T. Poole

Mrs. Mary Jarrell
Mr. Lamont Jarrell

Joe Johnson
Mrs. Frances Creel

Amy Jones
Arthur and Alicia Burnett

Mr. Stanton Wayne Jones
Mrs. Barbara Jones

Mrs. Beatrice Jones
Mike and Mott Smallwood

Mrs. Gladys Jones
Arlington BC

Mrs. Willie Frances Jones
Mr. Donny Cleveland
Mr. William Emmons
Mary Cille Gibbs and Family

Rev. and Mrs. Robert L. Jones
Jean and Glynn Jones

Mr. Danny Jumper
The Davidson and Null Families

Carol Ann Kay
Randy and Anita West

Alton Kelley
Kenneth and Mary Lou Robertson

Mrs. Peggy H. Keyes
Ms. Kim R. Keyes

Miss Emelia Kimball
Daniel, Dianne, and Alissa Smith



Mrs. Myrtilla Kirk
Mrs. Nancy Parker

Nellie Kornegay
Jim and Ree Rushing

Charles Lamb
Mr. and Mrs. Alan L. Hatten

Kim Williams Lambert
Franklin American Legion Auxiliary 
Unit 40

Walter Land
Jimmy and Cynthia Wilkinson

Claytor Lassiter
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Hillman

Carolyn F. Laster
Ms. Linda C. Davis

Gary O'Neal Lawson
Mrs. Julie Nall
Mrs. Katherine Pearson
Jeanette Quay

Mr. Armond Lea
Terry's Creek BC

Udell and Pauline Lea
Rock Bluff BC

Lacey Claire Lee
Tom and Bettye Coward

Mark Lee
Tom and Bettye Coward

Julie Lee
Tom and Bettye Coward

Mrs. Nancy A. Lindstrom
Mrs. Joy B. Roberts

Mrs. Mary Evelyn Linton
Adult VII SSC, FBC McComb

Agnes Bernice Lofton
The Gleaners SSC, FBC Newton

Pinky Logan
Tinsley BC

Myles Lowery
Reece and Martha Douglas

Jackie Low
Mrs. Joy B. Roberts

Fay Lusk
Jayne Kathryn Denson

Willie Nell Maher
Beacon BC

Melba Maley
Joy Sunday School Class

Mama Kay
Shelly, Micheaela, Kristen, Kalee, 
and Anna

Scott Mangum
Carl and Eunice Woolery

Clyde Mann
Eddie and Delia Speights

Mrs. Glenda Manning
Mrs. Gwen S. Daves

Judy Marciniak
Herman and Sharon Dungan

Larry Martin
Larry and Sandi Oakes

Dewey Martin
Wayne and Jeanette Hall

Sue Martin
Ms. Patricia Triplett

Raymond Massey
Sonny and Gloria Spivey

Mr. Ernest Matthews
Daniel and Dianne Smith

Jenny May
Herman and Sharon Dungan

Mr. Lamar May
Barney and Paula Albritton

Donald McCord
Bobby and Faye Howell

Jack D. McCormack
Mr. David K. Scobey
Mr. Jeffrey Mark Scobey

Eloise McCown
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Bowman

Mrs. Maxine McCulloch
Mr. Don E. Porter

Mr. and Mrs. Herbert Ellis McDaniel
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Lowery

Betty McDonald
Barney and Paula Albritton

Samantha Angela McLeod
Rebecca Hardin

Johnny McNair
Rosie and Jack Rhodes

Mr. Chris McNeese
Daniel and Dianne Smith

Linda McRaney
Herman and Sharon Dungan

Mrs. Reba McWilliams
Mr. and Mrs. Tim McWilliams

C. H. and Dot Means
Rock Bluff BC

Mr. Carl Mikell
Miss Lucy Mikell

Barbara Miller
Ronnie and Angie Cheek

Rosa Mae Miller
Randy and Anita West

Frances Jeanette Mitchell
Daniel and Dianne Smith

Mary Ellen Cade Mondul
Celeste and Tommy Hickman

Jimmy Montgomery
Tony Rogers and Family

Rance Morgan
Teresa and Scooter Henderson

Doris Morris
Jackie and JoAnn Sprayberry

Dr. Marvin Murphy
Charles and Estelle Owens

James Myers
Mrs. Edith M. Aldridge

Jeffrey Stuart Nassar
Mark and Carolyn Wakefield

Marie Newsom
The Smith Family

Mrs. Carol Ann Oakman
Mr. Monroe B. Savage, Jr.

Mr. Bob Oglesby
Mrs. Patty Sullender

Mrs. Harriett Owens
Al and Cindy Ray

J. V. and Mary K Parker
Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Parker



Edward Parrish
Mrs. Joy B. Roberts

James Parsley
Arlington BC

Byron Patrick
Mrs. Sylvia Patrick

Mrs. Katie Sue Patterson
Bradford Chapel BC

Mrs. Ruth Patterson
Daniel and Dianne Smith

Mr. Tommy Pinnix
Ms. Betty Maxwell

Barbara Pittman
Pocahontas BC

Pat Pool
Dale and Elaine Haag
Tennie Ivy

Joyce Carpenter Pope
Mrs. Matty Jo Fox

Mr. John Ramon Prescott
Gary and Janet Honea

Doris Purvis
Rock Bluff BC

Junius Purvis
Rock Bluff BC

Shannon Purvis
Rock Bluff BC

Jacob Ryan Ramko
Terry and Susan Maxey

Judy K. Randall
Sandra and Frank Crosthwait

Bobbye Rankin
Celeste and Tommy Hickman

Roger Ratliff
Carrie and Tripp Henderson

Margaret Reed
Ms. Rhonda Crowley

Mr. Raymond Billy "Ray" Reed, Jr.
Haley Ellis
Precious L. Johnson
Mr. James Brian McMullan
Mr. John Scanlon

Kelly Reeves
Rock Bluff BC

Mr. Cecil Rhodes
Jane and Richard Davis
Scarlett Gafford

Mrs. Grace L. Rogers
Mr. S. L. Rogers

Mrs. Shirley Rogers
Jimmy and Jeanette O'Mara

Lorene Rollins
Mrs. Barbara Easterling

Cheryl Lynne Roosenberg
Mr. and Mrs. Allan E. Rankin

Shelley Grace Rucker
Gloria Green and Family

Alice Rushing
Faithful Workers SSC, Salem BC

David Pierce Russell, Sr.
Doug Chapman
Patricia H. Ellis
Alana and Ray Greer
Joel McCarty

Mr. Marce Rutland
Mr. and Mrs. James Chamblee

Charlene Holifield Ryals
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Bishop

Robbie Sanders
Jackie and Jo Ann Sprayberry

Mrs. Iris Flynn Saucier
Daniel and Dianne Smith

Glynn Dale Saulters
Eddie and Delia Speights

Carol Scarborough
Kolola Springs BC

Mrs. Dell Scoper
Mrs. Joy B. Roberts

Annelle Gilder Scott
Ms. Glenda Scarbrough

Jimmy Scroggins
Jim and Ree Rushing

Mr. Lavan B. Seales
Frances Seales

David Sellers, Jr.
The Wilson Family 

Mr. Garner Shannon, Jr.
Pamela H. Stowell
David Hood
Jim and Ree Rushing

Buddy Shelton
Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy Wilkinson

Mr. Daniel Shelton
Dr. and Mrs. Harold Ward

Warren Shepherd
Jimmy and Cynthia Wilkinson

Mattie Lou Shields
Ruth & Cheer SSC, Juniper Grove 
BC

Mrs. Linda Slade
Daniel and Dianne Smith

Mr. David Smart
Mrs. Frances Roberts

Billy G. Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Hillman
Warren and Becky Strickland

Charlie Smith
Mrs. Joy B. Roberts

Rev. Harold Smith
Daniel and Dianne Smith

Judy Sorrells
Robert and Jane Hendrix

John C. (Jack) Speed
Terry's Creek BC

Clarence and Marguerite Spencer
Rock Bluff BC

Charles Frankie Sprayberry
Ken and Elaine Skinner
Jackie and Jo Ann Sprayberry

Mr. A.J. Spring
Barney and Paula Albritton

Danny Stanford
Mr. and Mrs. Eddie Wilemon

Mr. Kenneth Stegall
Mr. William Rex Patterson Family

Mr. Charles Curtis Stinson
Jayne Kathryn Denson

Charlie Stringer
Barney and Paula Albritton
Mr. and Mrs. Brooks H. Polk

Leroy and Edna Stuart, Sr.
Rock Bluff BC

Jessie Sunderland
Rebekah SSC, Midway BC

Jerry Tedder
John and Tanya Tate

Mrs. Bonnie Reynolds Terry
Al and Cindy Ray

Jeanette Thompson
Ms. Elizabeth T. Wood

Johnny Thornton
Rock Bluff BC

Mr. Gregg T. Tindle
Mike and Janis Goff
Diane, Katrina, and Susan
Percy and Hilda Peeler

Mary Freeny Tinsley
Tony and Susan Kinton

Eugene Trussell
Linda and Jim Harwood

Mrs. Billie Tullos
Mrs. Karen Barber

Ms. Andrea Tynes
Jackie and Carolyn Woolery

John Ross Underwood
Jim and Ree Rushing

Mr. John Louis Vamos
Bethel BC

Genelle Vance
Jim and Ree Rushing

Mr. Oscar Varn
Mrs. Peggy Threadgill

Dot Vaught
Tony and Susan Kinton

Alicia Voge
Tom and Bettye Coward

Charles Walker
Mr. Don Waller

Mrs. Margaret Ward
Reece and Martha Douglas

Mr. Tom Wasson
Jimmy and Ann Williamson

Jeanette Welch
Terry's Creek BC

Mr. George T. White
Ms. Madeline R. White

Mrs. Geraldine "Jeri" Whitmire
Mrs. Virginia Chase
Larry and Debbie Gentry

Elizabeth Williams
Wayne and Jeanette Hall

Jonathan Mark Williams, Jr.
Dale and Elaine Haag
Tennie Ivy

Luke Williams
Terry's Creek BC

Polly Ann Williamson
Tom and Bettye Coward

Gayle Wilson
Terry's Creek BC

Mr. Charles Wren
Patricia Evans

Shawn Wright
Tim and Lea Kirby

Ken Young
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Hillman

Dianna Zendejas
Mr. and Mrs. James Bell

BCV Tribute Gifts (continued)



I am so grateful for the variety of people God places in my path to challenge and encourage me in my journey 
to live a life that honors Him. Lately I have been enjoying a sweet time with some friends (some longtime friends 
and some new ones) reviewing a powerful book entitled In My Father’s House by Mary A. Kassian. The book is 
saturated with scripture and explores our relationship with God the Father. Repeatedly the author challenges us 
to allow scripture to form our view of our Heavenly Father instead of our experiences with our earthly fathers. For 
some in the group this is a bit more challenging than for others. We all agree, though, that even the best of earthly 
fathers who are seeking to model Christ for their families miss the mark. They are, of course, only human. Some 
of us experience lasting pain of abuse, neglect or abandonment. Some experience an abundance of love and pro-
tection that feeds our souls and points us to a loving and righteous Father. Regardless of where on the spectrum 
you find your relationship, we can experience at least the occasional sting of an imperfect relationship while living 
in this imperfect world. This is true also for many of our BCV children who have a distorted view of their Heavenly 
Father because their only reference is of an earthly father who is either absent, abusive or just broken. BCV staff 
understand, as do the ladies in our group, that the truth is we can all find healing and our true identity in God’s 
Word. May we seek to fill the voids in our hearts with the truth of scripture and not in the frailty of man-and may 

we teach our children to do likewise. I am with you on that journey understanding it will take some of us a little longer to embrace those truths than 
others, but we are committed to the fight.

Chrystelle Thames

Director of Communications

“Looking past the portrait of our earthly father into the eyes of our Heavenly Father.”

Personal Reflection

HERE'S HOW:
 1.   Download and complete the 2023 MSDOR indi-

vidual application at baptistchildrensvillage.com/
promise

 2.   Mail the application and your check to  
The Baptist Children's Village, PO Box 27, Clin-
ton, MS 39060.

 3.   The BCV will forward your application and proof 
of donation receipt to the MSDOR.  We will also 
send you a hardcopy for your tax records.

 4.   MSDOR will send you confirmation of your appli-
cation and donation.

For more information contact Tim McWilliams,  
Director of Partner Ministries, at tmcwilliams@bcvms.com.

The Mississippi Legislature has initiated an opportunity 
called the Children Promise Act that allows Mississip-

pi  residents the opportunity to redirect a portion of 
their state tax liability to The Baptist Children's Village. 

You may receive a dollar-for-dollar tax credit - not a 
deduction but a credit - of up to $3,000 if you file jointly 
and up to $1500 if you file singly, if you gift that amount 

to the BCV.
 

EXAMPLE:   If you file jointly and generally owe 
$5,000 in state income tax, you 
could receive a $3,000 tax credit 
if you gift that amount to the BCV. 
The amount you owe the Mississippi 
Department of Revenue would then 
be $2,000.  

Consult your CPA or tax advisor if you have any questions 
regarding your state tax situation. 



P.O. BOX 27
CLINTON, MS 39060-0027

Change a 
 Child’s Life!
Become a Houseparent!
baptistchildrensvillage.com


